
From: DPH.SourceProtection
To: Mathieu, Lori; Walden, Cameron; Bisacky, Patricia
Subject: FW: Cedar Ridge Apartments Public Water System
Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 2:46:23 PM

FYI
 
From: Charles Vidich <cvidich@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 3:49 PM
To: DPH.SourceProtection <DPH.SourceProtection@ct.gov>
Cc: margaretminor@cfharter.net
Subject: Re: Cedar Ridge Apartments Public Water System
 

Thanks Mr. McPhee. That is greatly appreciated since it is not clear that all of the
regulatory constraints that pertain to the Shenipsit Reservoir pipeline approved in
the EIE and the subsequent diversion permit have been brought to bear on the
Cedar Ridge Apartment request.
 
With much appreciation, 
 
Charles Vidich
 
On Tue, Feb 25, 2020 at 8:20 AM DPH.SourceProtection <DPH.SourceProtection@ct.gov> wrote:

Hi Mr. Vidich,
We are able to include your comments in the scoping even though they were received after the posted deadline.
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________
Eric McPhee
Supervisor - Source Assessment/Protection Unit and Water Utility Coordinating Committees
Connecticut Department of Public Health - Drinking Water Section
(860)509-7333  
https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/Drinking-Water/DWS/Drinking-Water-Section
https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/Drinking-Water/WUCC/Water-Utility-Coordinating-Committee 
Let us know how we are doing: Survey
 

 
 
From: Charles Vidich <cvidich@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 9:15 AM
To: DPH.SourceProtection <DPH.SourceProtection@ct.gov>
Cc: margaretminor@cfharter.net
Subject: Cedar Ridge Apartments Public Water System
 
Dear Mr. McPhee,

 
I am concerned about the proposed Cedar Ridge Apartment Public Water System that was presented in th
Environmental Monitor of last week as decribed below:

 
"The Cedar Ridge Apartments Public Water System serves the 100-unit Cedar Ridge Apartments in Willington. 
The public water system submitted a feasibility study to the Department of Public Health (DPH) with alternatives
proposed to resolve ongoing water quantity and quality issues and to upgrade its aging infrastructure.  The study
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identified an interconnection with Connecticut Water Company (CWC) as the most cost-effective, long term

option."   
 
I recognize the deadline for comment was February 21st but I believe it is
important to find out who has the authority to approve this request and to what
extent the town of Mansfield and the University of Connecticut will be consulted in
making that decision. The EIE for the Shenipsit water extension to Mansfield came
with conditions on the approval of that water extension to Mansfield and UCONN.
How will this proposed Cedar Ridge Public Water System be consistent with the EIE
approved by the UCONN Board of Trustees?
 
I would appreciate a response to my concerns regardless of the deadline for the
scoping meeting. I would also like to know if there is a separate deadline for
comments on the project, apart from the deadline for comments on the scoping
meeting.
 
 
Charles Vidich
40 Frontage Rd
Ashford, CT 06278


